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CCS 21st CCLC Summer 
Program Registration 

 

Colbert County Schools will soon be 

opening registration for the 21st CCLC 

Summer Program. Programming will 

include; reading and math 

instruction, STEAM, Fine Arts, 

remediation and enrichment 

activities. Summer Programs will take 

place at the following elementary 

schools; Colbert Heights, Hatton, and 

Cherokee. More information to be 

released soon. 

21st CCLC Admin Staff Attends ACEA Conference 

The Colbert County Schools 21st CCLC Admin Staff attended the ACEA Conference 

February 8-10 in Montgomery. Staff members attended trainings on various topics 

including; community service, partnerships, parent involvement, 

instruction/remediation, etc. Lots of ideas will be brought back to implement in our 

programs to make sure that the students, parents, and other stakeholders needs are 

met. 

CB&S Bank Comes to Cherokee Elementary 

CES 21st CCLC has partnered with CB&S Bank to 

provide a financial literacy and budgeting 

presentation to the After-School Program Students. 

Thank you, Mrs. Garrison and Sunny the Squirrel for 

you time. 

THE STUDENTS REALLY ENJOYED IT! 

Colbert County Schools 21st CCLC 

Evaluator will be presenting our Final 

Evaluation for the 2021-2022 School 

Year at the School Board Work Session 

Meeting on Thursday, February 16th at 

4:15 pm. The Central Office is located at 

425 Hwy 72 West, Tuscumbia. You can 

also view the final report on the Colbert 

County Schools website 

www.colbertk12.org under the Federal 

Programs Department. We love to hear 

from our parents and stakeholders. If 

you have questions or concerns 

regarding the CCS 21st CCLC After School 

and Summer Programs please contact 

Brooke Cunningham or Emily Counce at 

256-383-5968. 

SERVICE LEARNING AND CHARACTER EDUCATION 
 

Classes in the CHES 21st CCLC After-School Program made valentine 
cards for patients in St. Jude. Students learn about character 
education during the program and for this week they learned 

about service/helpfulness. It was discussed that doing for others is 
a service and it can help them. They discussed how making cards 
for children who are in the hospital can make them feel better to 

know others are thinking of them and that others care. 
 

HES 21ST CCLC GARDEN CLUB 

Spring is right around the corner and the Garden Club 

at HES 21st CCLC After-School program is ready to get 

started with the planning of their community garden. 

Each year the HES 21st CCLC Service Project has been a 

community garden in Colbert County. They have 

partnered with the Alabama Extension Service and 

RC&D to help get this started. If you would like to 

make donations of seeds, soil, and other needed items 

please contact Brooke Cunningham or Emily Counce at 

256-383-5968. 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERS. 

MEETINGS ARE HELD SEVERAL TIMES A YEAR. IF YOU WOULD 

LIKE TO VOLUNTEER TO HELP THE CCS 21st CCLC PROGRAMS 

PLEASE CONTACT BROOKE CUNNINGHAM AT 

BCUNNINGHAM@COLBERT.K12.AL.US . BE KIND TO 

SOMEONE TODAY! 

http://www.colbertk12.org/
mailto:BCUNNINGHAM@COLBERT.K12.AL.US

